On October 25, 2021, the Arapahoe Singers and Choralettes united with the Colorado All Saints Chorale
to promote suicide awareness and prevention at St. Timothy’s Episcopal Church. A concert 2 years in the
making, students were excited to have this opportunity as many of them have been affected by suicide.
“This was a really great opportunity for me as a teacher to talk with my students about some of the
things that they'd experienced, and to get students' input on how we could use our art form to bring a
powerful statement of positivity and support into a community that was really hurting,” KIRK
SCHJODT, PERFORMING ARTS DEPT. said. Filling the sanctuary pew to pew, the concert was a
success. Mental health is an important issue to students and staff, and these performers hope to continue
spreading awareness in the future.



